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FOR GENERAL RELEASE 

 
 

1. SUMMARY AND POLICY CONTEXT: 
 

1.1 To receive any petitions referred from the Full Council meeting of 14 
December 2017. 

 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

2.2 That the Committee responds to the  petition either by noting it or writing to 
the petition organiser setting out the Council’s views, or where it is considered 
more appropriate, calls for an officer report on the matter which may give 
consideration to a range of options, including the following: 

 

 taking the action requested in the petition 
 considering the petition at a council meeting 
 holding an inquiry into the matter 
 undertaking research into the matter 
 holding a public meeting 
 holding a consultation 
 holding a meeting with petitioners 
 referring the petition for consideration by the council’s Overview and 

Scrutiny Committee 
 calling a referendum 

 
 

3. PETITIONS 

 

3. (i)         Pedestrian Crossing on the junction of Colebrook Road and Tongdean 
Lane– Mr Ryan 

 
To receive the following petition referred from the meeting of Full Council and 
signed by 214 people 

 

“We the undersigned residents of Outlook House and other residents of 
the immediate area request Brighton & Hove City Council to consider 
installing a pedestrian crossing point of some description near the top 
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the junction of Colebrook Road with Tongdean Lane. This would enable 
residents to safely cross Tongdean Lane to reach the bus stop” 

 

3. (ii)        Pedestrian Crossing at Weald Avenue on the Old Shoreham Road– 
Rebecca Blott 

 
To receive the following petition referred from the meeting of Full Council and 
signed by 439 people 

 

“We the undersigned petition Brighton & Hove Council to install a 
pedestrian crossing point on the Old Shoreham Road in the vicinity of 
the Weald Avenue / Lullington Avenue junction”. 
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